TO:   Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:  Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
SUBJECT:  Request approval for the EC3 Energy Task Force and instructor to travel by commercial air carrier to Washington D.C. on June24-27, 2016 to receive their award at the National Energy Education Development (NEED) Youth Awards Program for Energy Achievement. 

DISCUSSION:  The EC3 Energy Task Force consists of 14 EC3 Energy Management students who are dedicated to promoting energy efficient habits in our school and in our community.  The NEED youth awards required a presentation in the form of a PowerPoint consisting of seven energy activities and scored the participants based on leadership and community outreach.  As a result of being selected as the state winner in the Senior level rookie category, EC3 students have the opportunity to travel to Washington, D.C. to receive this prestigious award.  As state level winner, EC3 Energy Task Force students will have opportunity to participate in numerous, energy related educational activities, highlighted by the Parade of States which showcases the State winners from across the country.  NEED organization will provide our students with free tickets to truly experience the culture and history of Washington D.C. through the Spirit of Washington Cruise and Tour of Washington DC to include all national memorials, Capitol Hill, the Smithsonian museums and other points of interest.  EC3 Task Force will receive a sponsorship of $1,875 through the NEED organization which will cover the cost of registration and lodging for 2 students and 1 sponsor.  The EC3 Energy Task Force will undertake a variety of fundraisers to cover the cost of transportation and relieve the students and their families from out of pocket expenses associated with travel.  
RECOMMENDATION:  Hardin County Board of Education approves the request for the Early College and Career Center Energy Task Force and their instructor to travel by commercial air carrier to Washington D.C. from June 24-27, 2016.
